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I am truly horrified by the recent acts of violence against 
individuals within the Asian community.

Flushing Bank shares a long history and strong ties with 
the Asian community as several of our branches serve 
predominantly Asian markets. Many of our employees are 
Asian and we are genuinely concerned for the safety of our 
employees, their families, and the communities in which 
they live. 

As a community bank, we are steadfast in our belief that we 
must stand up for one another and refuse to tolerate violence 
and racism in our society. We will continue our support of 
local organizations to ensure the safety and quality of life 
for all within our communities.

Small enough to know you.
Large enough to help you.®


